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6th July 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

I am delighted and honoured to be appointed as the interim headteacher for Kates Hill 

Primary, and I am very keen to get to know parents, as well as pupils and staff.  

From my experience of being a deputy head teacher for four years, I know that a successful 

and happy school depends on all of us working together. 

Kates Hill Primary have recently maintained their good grading from Ofsted in their recent 

inspection, which is the perfect foundation to work from.  Therefore, I am looking forward 

to finding out more about the school so that the changes we make in this new chapter are 

supported by the whole school community. 

Parents make an important contribution to children’s achievements at school, and I want 

to develop the relationship between the school and parents for everyone’s benefit. 

I will be holding an open afternoon next Tuesday 12th July at 2.45 pm which will provide an 

opportunity to meet you and discuss the building of a successful partnership. If you are 

unable to attend this session, then there will be an additional coffee morning on Wednesday 

14th September at 9.00 am.  Which I hope will provide us all with an opportunity to meet 

with each other.   

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mrs L Woodhouse 

Interim Headteacher 
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